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To: Planning 
Cc: David Thomas 
Subject: 2022/3853/P 
 
Camden Lock, proposed ferris wheel etc.    2022/3853/P 
 
I write to object strongly to the above proposal.      Camden Lock already 
attracts huge numbers of visitors and the proposed site of the wheel is 
particularly cramped with the canal basin, the canal, the towpath and 
bridge.    The site is surrounded by an important complex of listed buildings 
and the introduction of a big wheel will only detract and harm this very 
important conservation area. 
Please refuse this application 
Francoise Findlay 
 


